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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE     DATE: March 4, 2022 
  
Pursuant to Government Code section 68106, the Superior Court of California, 
County of Orange is providing 60 days’ notice of the permanent closure of the 
Superior Court Service Center, located at 27573 Puerta Real, Mission Viejo, 
California 92691.    
 
Effective Monday, May 9, 2022, the Superior Court Service Center, located at 
27573 Puerta Real, Mission Viejo, California, will be permanently closed.   
 
The financial constraints imposed by lack of funding for Court-wide security has 
left the Court with no alternative but to close the Service Center in order to make 
more efficient use of the Orange County Sheriff’s Department personnel currently 
assigned full time to the Service Center. The closure is also a result of a lack of 
sufficient use by the public to justify the continued expense of keeping the 
Service Center open.  
 
Invitation to Comment: All public comments regarding this closure can be 
directed to: ctfeedback@occourts.org. 
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